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A new IPv6 recommendation

FICORA published a new recommendation on 
March 2014 to promote the introduction of IPv6 
to consumer broadband subscriptions.

Suositus IPv6:n käyttöönotosta kuluttajalaajakaistaliittymissä 
(200/2014 S)

The Recommendation aims to establish good 
practice and it was prepared by the Finnish IPv6 
working group.

The recommendation is available only in Finnish 
(sorry for that).
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but that's not all...

FICORA has decided to arrange a national IPv6 
launch that will be held in 9/6/2015.

FICORA invites all broadband and web service 
providers to participate the event.

FICORA also invites organizations like TREX to 
participate the organization of the event and the 
seminar that will also be held in 9/6/2015.

More information will be published in Autumn:

» www.ipv6nyt.fi, www.ipv6nu.fi and www.ipv6now.fi
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What about requirements?

The requirements for broadband service providers 
are:

» To deploy IPv6 in its consumer broadband connections as 
a basic feature (native IPv6 or if that's not possible 6rd). 

» The providers is encouraged to participate the event with 
all of its networks but if that's not feasible it is possible to 
participate also with just some (e.g. mobile or FTTH) 
networks.

Telecommunications operators must demonstrate 
their IPv6 readiness with

» A product description

» IPv6 Forum IPv6 Ready certification

This information has to be send to FICORA 
08.05.2015 at the latest.

9.6.2014 4Klaus Nieminen


